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BY E-MAIL 

January 17, 2018 
 
Mr. Frank Kehoe 
304-95 Matchedash St. N. 
Orillia, ON L3V 4T9  
fm.kehoe@rogers.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. Kehoe: 
 
Re: Extension of time for filing a revised cost claim 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2016-0276 
 
On January 9, 2018, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a Decision and Order on Cost 
Awards (Phase 1) requiring you to file a revised cost claim by January 24, 2018. 
 
In an email dated January 12, 2018, you have requested an extension of time for the filing of a 
revised cost claim. 
 
The OEB has considered your extension request and extends the timeline for the filing of a revised 
cost claim to February 28, 2018. 
 
The OEB has also revised the timeline for the filing of any objections to the revised cost claim by 
the applicants to March 7, 2018. 
 
If you have any response to any objections for costs claimed, this must be filed by March 14, 2018. 
 
As a reminder, all filings must be made to the OEB and copied to the applicants. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
 
 
cc:  Ms. Erin Henderson 
 Mr. Michael Engelberg 
 Mr. Grant Hipgrave 
 Mr. J. Mark Rodger 
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